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Market Announcement

Steamships Trading Company Limited hereby notify that the final dividend payment of 2016 will not be
effected on 21 May 2017 for non-PNG shareholders due to delays in securing foreign exchange as a result

of currency shortages.

payment will be effected by 9" June 2017.

Michael R. Scantlebu
Company Secretary
Steamships Trading Company Limited
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